
Submitter: Michael Andersen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB601 

Homeownership isn't and shouldn't have to be for everyone, but homeownership is a 

great option for many people, and stability within one's home and community is vitally 

important to those who want it. A tenant opportunity to purchase program, if funded 

enough to help tenants actually take advantage of it, would give more tenants the 

opportunity to achieve that stability. 


